

CYCLING4DIVERSITY WEEK



WHEREAS Cultural diversity is an important aspect of a healthy and cooperative society and the City of Burnaby wishes to promote and celebrate diversity within our community; and

WHEREAS For the past 10 years the Cycling4Diversity team has been touring schools across the lower mainland speaking about diversity and racial issues and encouraging students to make friendships outside their own cultures; and

WHEREAS For 2021, Cycling4Diversity has organized "Spin4Diversity" to recognize the need to stay distanced and safe while also continuing the conversation on embracing equality and preventing cultural divisions within our communities.

NOW THEREFORE I, MIKE HURLEY, MAYOR OF BURNABY, DO HEREBY PROCLAIM MAY 16-22 AS

"CYCLING4DIVERSITY WEEK"

IN THE CITY OF BURNABY.

Dated this tenth day of May, 2021 A.D.

MIKE HURLEY
MAYOR

